

The Foundation of Laguna Woods Village

P.O. Box 3279 Laguna Hills, CA 92654 949-268-2246

foundationoflagunawoodsvillage.org thefoundation@comline.com

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OFFICERS

December 22, 2022

President

Gulshan Bhada

Marcy Sheinwold, J.D.

Laguna Woods Ceramic Slipcasting Club

Vice President

3300 Via Carrizo, Unit C Laguna Woods, CA 92637

Beth Perak, Ph.D. Treasurer

Dear Ms. Bhada & Members:

Patricia Leftwich
Secretary
Margot Gilison

Thank you for your generous donation of \$355.00 to The Foundation of Laguna

Woods Village.

Burt Baum, Ph.D.

Your donation makes the Foundation's motto of "Neighbors Helping Neighbors" a reality. It provides a safety net for our residents whenever they have an

Christine Collins

urgent need.

Joel Goldstein, Ph.D.

Again, thank you for your kindness and caring -- it truly does make a difference.

Joan Grampp

Sincerely,

C.C. Lee, Ph.D.

Diane Levin

Anne Llewellyn

Dorothy Pacella

Marcy Sheinwold, J.D.

Gael McPherson Post,

MSW, LCSW-C

President

Gail Roy

MS/jc

Toni Verning

The Foundation, a 501(c)(3) charitable organization, did not provide any goods or services in exchange for the contribution. All donations are tax deductible to the extent of the law.

Tax ID #330757151